COPY.
Flopd's Repister of British & Foreign Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.

25th July, 19813,

With reference to the classification in this
Soclety's Register Book of the steamer "PORTO-SEGURO", I beg
to remind you that letters relative tothe survsy of ithe screw
shafts, which became due on thls vessel in September, 1912, were
addressed to yvou from this 0ffice on the 20th February and 24th
May last, and that no reply has been receiv 'd to theseo
communications,
In th= circumstances, the Committee, who have
had the case under consideration, direct me to say that as the
gurvay 1in question is now so long overdue they must ask you
to make definite arrangements for it to be held without further
delay, in ordsr to entitle the vessel to retaln her class in
the Reglster Book. I shall thersfore be obliged if you will
kindly 1et me know, for the Committee's information, what steps
you propose raking in the matter.
I am, Degr SiEs,
Yours faitiully, |

Messrs., Empreza Nav,Bahlana, @
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